
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Welcoming 2025 - Pray And Reflect On Our Victories And Failings 
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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We are just three days away from closing the year 2024 and welcoming the new year of 2025. I pray that 

we all can spend some time reflecting on our victories as well as our failures and shortcomings. May we 

can all renew our commitment and determination to bring about the best in ourselves as individuals, as 

families and as a community in the coming year. 

 

Let us offer more devotions centering on our Cheon Shim Won and take action to support our True 

Mother in realizing the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung and the 

Unification of North and South Korea in 2025. 

 

Heavenly blessings! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Family Church Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 

 

 

 


